
SPONSORSHIP COMMITTEE 

2023 CONVENTION REPORT AND RECOMMENDATION FOR 2024 

REPORT:  The Sponsorship Committee received twelve requests for sponsorship 
assistance for the 2023 convention.  All 12 were approved, and expressed 
gratitude for the opportunity to experience the Convention.   

The approvals were as follows: 

10 for Package A 

2 for Package B 

1 for Package C (1 woman from Package B) 

8 hotel nights (1/2 of a room per night) 

The total amount of sponsorships awarded was $2,573.00. 

The Sponsorship Application form and Sponsorship Guidelines were included in 
the “Call to Convention” packet and were available on the DCCW website.  In 
addition, a reminder memo was sent to all Affiliate presidents and Deanery 
presidents on February 22nd, reminding them to promote the Sponsorship 
program. 

 

RECOMMENDATION FOR 2024 CONVENTION:  The word “Sponsorship” will be 
changed to “Scholarship” on the Scholarship Guidelines and Scholarship 
Application, as well as any flyers or other communication related to this program.   

Also, some applicants miss checking the box requesting help with a hotel room; 
and some applicants for Package “B” miss the box for including the banquet.  So, 
we will redesign the application form to address this problem.   

 

Kathy Fazio, Chair 

Mary LeBaron, Co-Chair 

 



 


